
Eco Committee Minutes - 4.10.22 

 

Discussion Points 

• Children met for the first time.  

• Discussed Eco Flag – we cannot get it this year as it needs to be 

completed over 2 years. We will begin working on it this year and 

complete application in May/June 2023 for completion next session.  

• Ideas shared about things we can do this year: competitions, jobs for the 

Eco Committee, topics for our ‘action plan’ to gain the Eco Flag.  

• Decided that our focus is going to be on ‘reducing single use plastics’ 

because lots of children “have seen others throwing lots of plastic out”.  

• We will launch a competition to design a reusable water bottle and 

survey all the classes about single use plastics.  

 

Action Points 

• Miss Feeney to create template for the water bottle competition and 

Powerpoint for teachers to share with their classes about single use 

plastics 

• Laura and Rachel (P7) to distribute competition templates to classes and 

prepare a speech for assembly to introduce to school.  

• Eco Committee members to survey their class about reusable water 

bottles week beginning 7th November.  

 

 

 


